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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 

Subject:  American Airlines Gate Move & Ramp Rehab Phase 2 Update 
 

Date: May 7, 2018 

 

Effective May 7, 2018  

AMERICAN AIRLINES MOVE TO CONCOURSE B 

American Airlines (AA) will be moving all gates to Concourse B with overnight parking beginning this 

evening (5/7) and morning flights leaving tomorrow (5/8). American will occupy gates B18, B20, B22, 

B24 and B26. Airport signage and Flight Information Displays (FIDS) will reflect this change along with 

AA boarding passes. Thank you in advance for assisting our mutual customer with a smooth transition 

to Concourse B.  

 

Effective May 7, 2018  

 CONCOURSE A RAMP REHAB PHASE 2 UPDATE 

KCAB’s Concourse A Ramp Rehab project continues into Phase 2 after successful completion of Phase 

1 and the re-opening of gate A14. Phase 2 is currently underway effecting gates A16 and A18 that 

will remain closed throughout this phase. Gate A22 will be closed beginning at 06:00 on Wednesday 

May 9th. Operators needing overflow gates will need to contact the Airport Communication Center 

(ACC) at 859-767-7777 for scheduling gates A6, A7, and A8.  These gates will act as overflow through 

Phase 3. To allow for construction, a portion of the Vehicle Service Road (VSR) will remain closed. 

Please see the diagram below detailing the new haul routes, the Ground Service Equipment (GSE) 

travel routes, and VSR closure.  

 

Please advise ramp staff to use caution when traveling in this area and to remain aware of construction 

vehicles and personnel. For questions, please contact the KCAB Planning and Development Department 

(859-743-5859). Thank you for your cooperation through this necessary improvement project. 
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